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Update from Board of Directors meeting  July 14-16 2021

Imagine hosting a party and not knowing whether 24 or 200 will show for the party.  How much food do 
you provide, tables chairs etc.  Well that is what actually happens every time a bridge tournament is 
held.  I'm sure you have had to wait as a section is reorganized as more or fewer entries were 
purchased.

There is a solution for this and that is pre-registration.  Good news, pre-registration is coming and 
eventually registration.  This will be so helpful as the district or unit will be able to anticipate how many 
tables, directors etc will be needed.  What will be needed from all of us is to use this tool!  This has the 
potential to save units, districts and the ACBL money.  Eventually you will be able to register for events 
and not wait in line!!

Subject to change, Seaside will not require masks and will require vaccine.  A copy of your vaccine card 
will be viewed in order to enter the building.  Please plan accordingly!  I hope to see all of you in 
Seaside!

A more detailed report will be posted to Web soon and I wanted to get a couple of important things out 
to all of you.

– Laurie Rowe              
D20 District Director


